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	MARKET DRAYTON TOWN COUNCIL

The Council Office, 18 Frogmore Road, Market Drayton, Shropshire. TF9 3AX

Telephone:
(01630) 653364

Fax:

(01630) 656702
                                                     Julie Jones
e-mail:
townclerk@marketdrayton.gov.uk                         Town Clerk

website:
www.marketdrayton.gov.uk



6 April 2017
To: 
All Members of Market Drayton Town Council 

Dear Councillor 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that an Extraordinary Meeting of the above named Town Council will take place in the Council Chamber, Town Hall, Frogmore Road, Market Drayton on Wednesday 12 April starting at 7.00pm members are hereby summoned to attend for the purpose of transacting the following business. 

The meeting is open to the press and public.

Councillor David Minnery     
       
Town Mayor
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Julie Jones 



……………………………………..



 
Town Clerk

AGENDA
1.EC

Apologies


To receive apologies for absence.

2.EC

Disclosable Pecuniary Interests

Members are reminded that they must not participate in the discussion or voting on any matter in which they have a Disclosable Pecuniary Interest and should leave the room prior to the commencement of the debate.

3.EC

Policy on Financial Loss Suffered by the Town Council
This Council believes that any incident of financial loss caused to the Council as a result of the actions of any Member, Employee or Third Party is unacceptable and should automatically be referred to the appropriate Committee in the first instance in order that the means of recovery can be approved.
4.EC

Neighbourhood Plan

To approve the winding up of the Steering Group immediately following the meeting scheduled for Tuesday 18 April (or any postponement thereof) on the grounds that the work of the Group will then be complete and the Plan can subsequently be progressed by the Council. 
(Project Plan attached).

5.EC

Skatepark

To note that a revised agreement has been signed by both parties subsequent to the Special Meeting of the Council held on 16 March 2017 and that the project will now be completed to the satisfaction of the Environment Agency. It is expected that the work will be complete by the end of April. Members are advised that agreement has been reached at a figure below the amount approved at that meeting but that the detailed breakdown of the costs cannot be published as they are commercially sensitive.
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